
 

 

 

 
Movie Night @ Elmwood Junior School 

Friends of Elmwood 
Thursday 17th October @ 15:15 – 16:45 

 
Friday 27th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The Friends of Elmwood will be running a Special Elmwood Film night to help raise 
funds for the school. The cost for this Movie Night is £5 payable through ParentPay. The 
cost will include a snack bag and a drink. 
 
The movie is Despicable Me 4 - See the trailer here; 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qQlr9-rF32A 
 
As the rating is PG, permission from you as parents/carers will be taken by paying on 
ParentPay. 
 
Tickets will be available on ParentPay until Friday 11th October.  There is a maximum of 
120 spaces. Availability is based on a first to pay basis on Parent Pay. Once the first 120 
tickets have been sold there will be no more tickets available. Please confirm on 
ParentPay whether your child will be will be collected or whether they will be walking 
home and if they have any allergies. 
 
Children will need to be collected promptly at 16:45 unless they normally walk home by 
themselves. 
 
We would like to thank the Friends of Elmwood for organising this great event which will 
be held in the school hall (where we have 2 large HD screens and awesome movie 
experience sound). 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mr Marston 
 
 

Headteacher: Mr Chris Marston BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
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